
Last day of trading with BTA
Scout Gaming Group AB (publ) (the ”Company” or ”SGG”) rights issue of shares of
approximately SEK 101 million (the "Rights Issue") has now been registered with the Swedish
Companies Registration Office (Sw. Bolagsverket). The last day of trading in paid subscribed
shares (Sw "BTA") is October 7, 2022. The cut-off date at Euroclear for switching from BTA to
shares is October 11, 2022. The newly issued shares are expected to be booked into the
respective custody/VP account on 13 October 2022.

Advisor
Financial advisor regarding the Rights Issue is Corpura Fondkommission AB, www.corpura.se,
and legal advisor to the Company is Eversheds Sutherland Advokatbyrå AB. Aqurat
Fondkommission AB acts as issuing agent.

For further information, please contact:
Niklas Jönsson, Chief Financial Officer and acting CEO
Tel: +46 725 49 41 73
E-mail: niklas.jonsson@scoutgaminggroup.com

About Scout Gaming Group
SGG is a licensed and regulated full range supplier within Fantasy Sports. The Company offers
a flexible and customizable network-based service with support for most sports and leagues.
The Company is headquartered in Stockholm, Sweden with development and operations in
Bergen, Norway and Lviv, Ukraine. Sales, support and product development is handled by the
office in Malta. For more information about the company, please visit scoutgaminggroup.com.
Scout Gaming Group AB (publ) is listed on Nasdaq First North Growth Market and the Certified
Adviser is Redeye AB.
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